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Welcome to our Newsletter

from David Parker and the Mission 1:27 Team


Dear Friend,
One of life’s greatest virtues is the capacity to care. You – through your sponsorship, letter writing, prayer, travel, and donations – have shown that you care about the children in Slobodskoy. For caring and sharing your time and resources, I am very thankful for each of you.

2011 has been a busy year for Mission 1:27. We wanted to use this newsletter to update you on some of our many activities - past, present and future. Please feel free to click on the links to get more information. Including this LINK to read more of my recent letter to the Mission 1:27 family.

From the bottom of my heart, I give thanks for you and your family for caring about the lives of young girls and boys in the Slobodskoy Orphanage and the Kirov region of Russia. Your support helps them feel so loved and enables them to better understand God’s purpose for their lives.

With humble gratitude,
David Parker, Chair of Mission 1:27
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Sponsorship Update

A very critical part of Mission 1:27 is the sponsorship of the children at the Slobodskoy orphanage. All aspects of sponsorship - including prayers and letter writing - remain invaluable as they allow the children to receive a taste of family.

Your efforts have been important for modeling something which does not come easy for these children – a sense of purpose and the capacity to trust. We ask that you please continue to write regularly, pray for these children and keep current with your payments to Children's HopeChest.

Currently, 77 of 81 children in Slobodskoy have sponsors. Wouldn't it be great if EVERY child in the orphanage had a sponsor? Let’s be intentional in finding sponsors for the 4 unsponsored children.

For more information, please visit our sponsorship page of our website where you can get more information and let us know if you'd like to sponsor a child or add another!
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Save the Date!!

Friday, November 4
7:30 - 10:00 pm
Pazzo! Restaurant in Southern Village
Our annual "To Russia with Love" fundraiser is coming up in just two months. This is an event you don't want to miss!! We will have lots of food, fellowship and a great assortment of items for our silent auction. Last year's event attracted over 100 guests and raised more than $20,000 for Mission 1:27. We hope to beat both figures this year!!


We hope you plan to attend this festive evening. Look for a special video invitation coming via email in just a couple of weeks with more details on how to RSVP.

If you would like to support the event beyond your attendance, there are a couple of wonderful opportunities to do so. First of all, we are still looking for donations of services or goods valued at $100 or more for our silent auction. Additionally, we would love to have volunteers who could help with planning and/or during the event; please contact Kim Hanlon at khanlon@nc.rr.com if you are able to provide any support for this important event.
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Graduate Activities
Generous donations and funds raised in the 2010 fundraising event have allowed Mission 1:27 to participate in developing programs for preparing the children for graduation and life outside the orphanage. Transition from the orphanage is a risky time filled with grim statistics.

The new programs range from life skills training to purchasing mandatory books instrumental for establishing a 10th grade at the orphanage to establishing a series of nine programs with goals and assessment criteria designed to nourish the talents of each child.

We have also been able to help fund a Ministry Center in the Kirov Tech School that will provide a safe place for orphan graduates to gather and be mentored as they adjust to life outside the orphanage. The Ministry Center is scheduled to open in September 2011 and our Mission 1:27 travelers will spend a day there during our October visit.

Mission 1:27 is committed to providing opportunities for children transitioning from the orphanage to tech school. Look for more updates and program results in future newsletters.
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Travel
Update

Our next group of Mission 1:27 travelers are leaving for Slobodskoy on Saturday, October 22. The travel team includes returning travelers, some making their first trip to Russia and even two new members of the M127 family from Virginia and Florida. This group of pilgrims is both excited and nervous as the final couple of months tick away. Will you be in prayer for their preparation leading up to their trip?

In the coming months, we will begin to update you on what the team will do while in Slobodskoy so that you can be a part of the action, too. Do you have ideas of what they can do and share while with the kids? If so, please email our trip leader Doug Kubel at dkubel@att.net as he is always looking for new and exciting things to do with the kids.

And you won't want to miss the blog posts that accompany this journey to Russia. If you haven't done so already, please subscribe to Mission 1:27's blog HERE so that you get the latest and greatest updates emailed to you (look for the "Sign Me Up" button on the right side of the page).
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Letter Writing
One of the most critical aspects of our sponsorship with the kids in Slobodskoy is the letter writing that we do. It is so easy yet such a powerful way to express love and support of these children. Each time we visit the orphanage, the children pull out the letters we have written them to show us that they have them and cherish them. These letters are so important to them and so easy for us to write.

Some people ask - "So, what do I say?" Tell them about things you enjoy doing in your spare time. Tell them about your job, school and family. Tell them about your hobbies and interests. And share your dreams for your future, for these kids need to learn to dream. The letters don't need to be long - just a half page is great!

The best way to write a letter is to send it through Children's HopeChest via email. They have a wonderful LINK on their website that makes it very, very easy. We hope that you are writing to them every month or so.

Why not sit down and write your child a letter today? You might be surprised at the impact your letter has.
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